
January 2020 

For more information, please visit our website at www.PaintedRockAcademy.com 

Hello, PRA families, 

I hope you had a relaxing break, and you’re ready for what’s ahead for our Hawks. I would also like to thank 

the PROP Council and all of our many parent volunteers who continue to help make RTS’ Painted Rock Acad-

emy the great community that it is. I know you have made the choice to send your child to Painted Rock 

Academy, and I am so happy that you have.  

Coming up at the end of this month is National School Choice Week. It takes place nationally, January 26– 

Feb 1. National School Choice Week celebrates effective educational options for all children.  I would like 

you to know that I appreciate you choosing Painted Rock Academy as your school of choice. Reid Tradition-

al Schools’ Painted Rock Academy is an “A” school because of the support of the people in our community. 

Our staff, students, parents, and board members all contribute to making our school a success. Every child 

deserves a quality education, and we are happy to be one of many successful schools in our community cel-

ebrating National School Choice Week.  

Again, along with my staff, we wish you a safe and wonderful 2020! 

 Mr. Josh Bauer, M.Ed., Principal  

 
 

National School Choice Week is  
January 26– February 1, 2020.   National 
School Choice Week celebrates effective  
educational options for all children. Every 

child deserves a quality education, and we are happy to be one of many 
successful schools in our community participating in National School Choice 
Week.  Thank you all for making Painted Rock Academy your school choice! 

 
 

Congratulations to our 8th Annual  

Geography Bee winners.   

1st Place – Akhil C. (8th Grade) 

 2nd Place - Landyn Miller (8th Grade) 

 

As you begin to prepare 

your 2019 taxes, please 

consider making a dona-

tion to Painted Rock 

Academy extracurricular 

activities and receive a 

dollar-for-dollar refund 

on your taxes.   

 The form is  

available here, and you 

may drop it off in the 

front office with your do-

nation check, or you 

can donate by credit 

card online here.   

 Full details about 

the Arizona Tax Credit 

Donation are on our 

website Tax Credit Dona-

tion Information page. 
 

Sergeant Irwin and Colonel Jenneskens visited Mrs. Mayes' first 

grade class recently. They gave information to the students 

regarding the United States Air Force and other armed forces. 

They helped the students make connections to their social 

studies unit regarding freedom, justice, American history, and 

the roles of citizenship.  



CALENDAR 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 

No School 

Staff  

Development 

7 

 

8 
Report Cards  

Sent Home 

 

9 
PROP Meeting 

8:15 A.M. 

 

 

10 
Spirit Day &  

Morning Assembly 
8:15 A.M. 

Great Skate 

5:00-7:30 P.M. 

11 

12 
13 

 

14 15 16 17 

Caught Bee-ing 

Good 

 

18 

19 
20 

No School 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

6:00 P.M. 

24 

 

Field Day 

 

2nd Quarter  

Honor Roll  

Ice Cream 

 

 

25 

26 27 28 29 30 31 
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No School   Winter Break 

 


